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Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of  

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as 

we approach the throne of  our God.  If  you are new to 

our church family, then please let us know as we would 

love to meet you and pray blessings over you and anyone 

else who has come here with you.  We are thankful you 

have chosen to spend time with us and God this morning. 

We are so glad you’re here! 

Prayers Request 

 Maclin family  - Please continue to pray for our niece,  
Angela's baby boy.  He is still in the NICU.  For the       
parents who are struggling with this situation. 

Shepherd/Elder Affirmation Process 

The last phase of the Shepherd/Elder Selection Process 
is the Affirmation process, when the congregation    
provides their input on the Shepherd candidates.    
Affirmation forms will be provided at the start of the 
worship service. This form can be completed and put in 
the lock boxes in the foyers. You can also provide your 
input online using this QR code or go to https://
nwchurch.us/elderAffirmation. We encourage all   

members to participate in this process! Affirmations will be taken from   
27 Aug – 3 Sep. 
Please continue praying for this shepherd/elder selection process. Please 
let us know if you have any questions by reaching out to Richard Baskin. 

There will be 

NO SUNDAY 

EVENING     

SERVICE       

TONIGHT 

https://nwchurch.us/elderAffirmation
https://nwchurch.us/elderAffirmation


Coming this Fall 

Young Adult Class 

For High School graduates to 29 years of age 

Elementary Bible Class 
this Wednesday at 
6:30pm. We will continue 
our Walk thru the New 

Testament by studying 3 John & 
Jude. Text or call Cathy Spain at                 
2 1 0 - 6 1 8 - 3 8 7 2  w i t h  a n y                             
questions. Will be praying for your 
time in the Word this week! 

IT’S HERE! 
An opportunity to bless the Afghan children the       

Huber’s have been ministering. 
We are partnering with Lone Star Santa's to bring 
bikes to the Afghan children. Lone Star Santa’s are 

providing the bikes. 
We are asking for bike helmets, bike pumps, and bike 
locks to be given to the children along with the bikes.  

Needed:  Helmets—20 
Locks—21 
Pumps—27 

 
Please bring new or gently used helmets, pumps, and 

locks and place in boxes near the bike in the main foyer. 

Tell Us 

You’re  

Here! 

Tell Us You’re Here by using this QR 

code  and add any prayer request that 

you might have. If any of your contact 

information in the directory is                         

incorrect, please let us know that also. 

It’s here! 

Check in for our  
children birth 

through 5th grade.  
We will begin our new 

check in system on 
Sunday, September 
3rd.  Be watching 
your inbox for an  
important email. 


